
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
To: Senate Judiciary Committee, Kellie Warren Chair 

From: Kansas Register of Deeds Association 

Date: March 3, 2025 

Re: House Bill 2134 Proponent Testimony 

 

Senator Warren and members of the Judiciary Committee,  

 

On behalf of the Kanas Register of Deeds Association, I would like to thank you for 

allowing us to comment on House Bill 2134.   

 

The Kansas Register of Deeds Association is supportive of HB 2134 in the form it 

passed the House with the amendment proposed by Kansas Policy Institute and the 

League of Kansas Municipalities that allows our members to recoup their actual 

costs in response to Open Records requests.  

 

Through further discussions with KPI regarding HB 2134 as amended and SB 70, we 

were able to reach an understanding and we have no objection to their adding the 

KOMA language in SB 70 to HB 2134, as it came from the House.   

 

Thank you for considering our comments!  

 

         

 


